
From:
Evan Vokes

Sent:
Wednesday, February 28, 2007 10:15 PMTo:
David Taylor; Bob Hudson; Fred KubkeCc:
Curtis Parker; Michael Moschopedis; Da-Ming DuanSubject:
RE: Production welding on Ft. McKay NPS 30 - Thickwood section

As requested, a survey of all welds was performed on Saturday February 24, 2007 with assistance of the Midwest
pipelines technology assistant; Sean

wrong and was only fused to one side of the groove. Barry went to lthe welder was running HP was very concerned that the welder had run F1 instead of the HP. i had estimated that this
would have been MLT 835 as UT had not assigned a MLT number ye 'section.

was emailed to Dave by Dianne on my behalf.

, 2007. The time logs had to be deciphered based on the welder pass record written on the pipe and the timestamp on

if you require any further information, please contact me
Thank you
Even Vokes

From: David Taylor
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2007 5:13 PM
To: Bob Hudson; Fred Kubke
Cc: Evan Vokes; Curtis Parker; Michael Moschopedis; Da-Ming Duan
Subject: Production welding on Ft. McKay NPS 30 - Thickwood section

Bob,



It has been brought to my attention through Evan and Ron that the welders have used the incorrect pass sequence on at
least one weld. i believe it was weld # 835 — this should be confirmed as this weld was not numbered when the non-
compliance was noted.

lf there are any questions please call.

Thank you!


